
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
26th May 2017 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
It has been brought to my attention that some children have access to 
inappropriate games that are designated 18+.  Call of Duty, Grand Theft Auto 
and other similar games subject children to material which is inappropriate and 
they should not have access to them. 
 
As responsible parents, you can avoid your children accessing such unsuitable 
content without your knowledge by enabling the parental controls.  Virtually 
every internet-connected device has parental controls built in, but they are 
always switched off by default. 
 
If you have any concerns or worries, Mrs Janice Caldwell, Designated Child 
Protection Officer, is available to offer any assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
C.Torrens 
Principal  


